
2021-22 School Report Card and Federal Report Card

Date:  February 8, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Garcia Middle School has posted two required, annual performance reports, School Report Card and Federal Report Card, on the campus website for parent information.  Both reports can also be accessed on the FBISD website using the provided link (https://www.fortbendisd.com/Page/927).

School Report Card (SRC)
The SRC is a report required by Section 39.305 of the Texas Education Code and is prepared annually by the Texas Education Agency (TEA) for each campus in the state. The School Report Card (SRC) combines accountability ratings, data from the Texas Academic Performance Reports (TAPR), and financial information to give a broad view of campus performance. Available for each campus in Texas, the SRC is intended specifically to inform parents and guardians about a school’s individual characteristics and its academic performance.

A detailed description of the information contained in the SRC can be found in the 2021-22 School Report Card Definitions document. (Link to 2021–22 School Report Card (SRC) Definitions)

 Federal Report Card (FRC)  
The FRC is a report required under the federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (ESSA). Each year, TEA prepares an FRC for the State of Texas, each school district and each campus in Texas which is available for public viewing at the link provided (Federal Report Card).

A detailed description of the information contained in the FRC can be found in the Information Included in the 2021-22 Federal Report Card.  Link to TEA Federal Report Card Information

If you have difficulty accessing the information from the website, hard copies of the reports are available at the district or campus office.  If you have questions about the information, please contact Danielle Krantz, Assistant Principal at Garcia Middle School, at 281.634.3164 or danille.krantz@fortbentbendisd.com.

Sincerely,
Dr. Cory Collins,
 Principal-Macario Garcia Middle School















